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 Dear Arno Parents, together with the PTA, we are excited to bring you this year’s book fair.  The book fair schedule is as follows:
Nov. 16th  and 17th – All classes will be making their way down to the fair for a preview of all the books and posters that are available to buy.  Students will be putting together a wish list so that parents know how much money to send in.  

Nov. 18th and 19th- Classes will come down to purchase books and posters that may have been interested in. 

Nov. 19th- The book fair will remain open all evening for parent/teacher conferences.  Parents can come and  shop for all your Christmas needs. It will remain open until 7:30 p.m.

Nov. 20th- Student make-up day for any students that brought additional funds or forgot money when their        class came down

Nov. 23rd- Final Day for the book fair.  It will remain open from 12:30-7:30 for parent/teacher conferences.

Remember- teachers will also have their wish lists for classroom book purchase if you would like to make a donation to your child’s classroom.  Be sure to ask for the teacher list when you come in.  

We are certainly looking forward to making this book fair a great success that will once again give us dollars to purchase classroom materials to benefit all our Cougars.  Please contact us if you have any questions.  

Thank you for your support,

Steve Zielinski, Principal
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